
 

 

Fellow Trustees, 

 

It is with mixed emotions that I submit my final report to the Board as Rector. As I 

reflect on my years at QueenɅs, ϥ am reminded of the importance QueenɅs, as an 

institution, holds in the lives of the young people who study and live here. I am 

also constantly reminded that as much as students are an integral part of 

QueenɅs, QueenɅs plays an equally important role in supporting the success of its 

students.  

  

On a personal note, I want to thank each and every one of you for your service to 



 

 

strengthened. I was very pleased with the constructive discussions and look 

forward to making this a semesterly occurrence.  

  

Student Engagement with the Budget Deficit | As QueenɅs continues to work 

to bring the budget into structural balance, I had the opportunity to spend a few 

hours in the QueenɅs Centre talking to students about the deficit, answering any 

questions I could, and soliciting feedback and questions in anticipation of a 

student town hall with the Principal, Provost, and VP Finance and Administration. 
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